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2% Across-the-Board Medicaid Payment 
Reductions 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 

 
 

 

2% Across-the-Board Medicaid Payment 
Reductions 
 

This notice is to advise impacted providers that effective May 8, 
2015, the 2 percent Across-the-Board Medicaid payment 
reduction will be eliminated for claims with service dates on or 
after April 1, 2015. This change will be reflected in checks 
issued in Cycle 1969 (checks dated May 18, 2015 with a 
release date of June 3, 2015). The retroactive repayment of the 
reduction taken over the period April 1, 2014 through March 31, 
2015 is still pending federal Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 
Services (CMS) approval. Questions may be directed to 
2percentacrosstheboard@health.ny.gov. Please use the title of 
this notice as the subject in the email. 
 
To view the full notice, click here. 
 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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